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Friday 5th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We’re excited to share that on Friday 19th September, we’ll be welcoming a specialist external provider into 

school to deliver a hands-on, interactive workshop linked to our current science unit on Magnets and Forces. 

Rather than travelling to a centre, we’ve chosen to bring the experience to school to help keep costs down — 

while still offering a fun, memorable and valuable learning opportunity for the children. 

The Forces & Magnets Workshop is designed especially 

for KS2 and combines science, drama and movement to 

bring key concepts to life. 

 Children will explore: 

• Push and pull forces  

• Gravity and resistance  

• Floating and sinking  

• The fascinating world of magnets  

They’ll be predicting, testing and recording how objects move, using their bodies to show how forces work, and 

discovering how magnets are used in everyday life — all through exciting drama and role play activities. 

This workshop will be a fantastic way to deepen their understanding of science in a creative and engaging way, 

and we’re sure it will be a highlight of the term! 

To confirm your child’s place, please make a payment of £5.70, via Arbour, by no later than Tuesday 16th 

September. 

Thank you for your continued support — we can’t wait for the children to enjoy this brilliant experience! 

Warm regards, 

 

Miss Larlham & Mrs Aspinall  

Y3/4 Team 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way, Aqueduct 

Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher (Acting): Mr J Pugh 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr O Greatholder 
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